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Monday 9th May 2022  

Summer Events  

Dear Parents,  

Please see following information about a number of events this half term. 

Our Lady of Fatima’s Feast Day on 13th May 2022. Morning Mass at Our Lady of Fatima Church will be 

attended by our Chaplaincy Team.  The team have created a special prayer for all children to say and 

share on this special day. Classes will enjoy an afternoon off the curriculum, enjoying crafts and 

activities. This is a full school uniform day. 

Sports Day on 24th May. As we now have the all-weather pitch, we have been able to review the 

organisation of Sports Day.  

Am 9.15: KS2 (y3-6) 

Pm 1.30: KS1 (R, Y1, Y2)  

Parents will be welcome to watch each event from the side. The children will be grouped with their 

house team, so you will be able to move with the house team as they rotate to different events.   

KS2 Parents: At the end of the sports activities, they will then return to class, and all will have their 

usual lunch on this day.  

This year we are asking parents to leave the school site at lunchtime.  

KS1 (R, Y1, Y2) Parents: At 1.20 parents will be invited in, with the sports events starting at 1.30pm.  

At the end of the sports activities, they will then return to class, and be dismissed from there.  

All children to wear their P.E. kit all day.  

Nursery Sports Day will be on the 15th of June- details will follow shortly.  

“Afternoon Tea” on 24th May After the Sports Day we invite you and your family to use the school 

grounds and join us for “afternoon tea” (tea or coffee or squash will be provided).  The play equipment 

may not be used (due to supervision). 
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Inclement weather: in the event of poor weather, we will reschedule the Afternoon Tea and Sports day 

for another date 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee On 26th May, we will celebrate The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in school 

with a themed street party-style lunch and special activities to celebrate the day. The children may dress 

in red, white and/or blue on this day (for no donation) or the clothing style of their allocated decade. See 

below for details.  (Please do not buy any special clothing.) 

See below for era:  

Class Decade  

Nursery and Reception  2010  

Year 1  2000’s  

Year 2  1960’s 

Year 3  1950’s 

Year 4  1980s 

Year 5  1970’s 

Year 6  1990’s 

 

 

Kind regards,  

Mr I Kendal  

Executive Head teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

  


